
 

  
 
 
 

1629 K ST NW, Suite 300. Washington DC 20006. USA 
Jorge Juan 30, Planta 6ta. Madrid, 28001. SPAIN. Tel: +34 914 26 40 50 

Madrid, August 29, 2024 
 
Honorable Villu Kõve 
Chief Justice of the Supreme Court of Estonia 
 

Subject: Invitation to participate in the World Law Congress Dominican Republic 2025 
4-6 May, 2025 

 

Dear Justice Kõve, 
 
I am honored to contact you in my capacity as President of the World Jurists Association (WJA), a non-
governmental organization in special consultative status with the Economic and Social Council of the 
United Nations (ECOSOC), which since 1963 has been dedicated to the promotion of the rule of law and 
the rule of law as the only alternative to the rule of force. Throughout its history, the World Jurists 
Association (WJA) has served as a free and open forum to cooperate in strengthening and expanding 
the rule of law and its institutions. 

 
As part of this mission, for more than 60 years, the WJA has been organizing every two years the World 
Law Congress (WLC), an international congress where jurists, authorities, but also civil society 
organizations and businesses discuss a wide range of current issues. The WJA will organize its XXIX 
World Law Congress in the Dominican Republic, from May 4 to 6, 2025. 
 

The World Law Congress brings together world leaders, including heads of state, authorities, 
supranational and national court judges, policy makers, academics, lawyers, activists and students, to 
discuss current issues in the format of multiple panel discussions on a variety of topics. At the congress, 
the World Peace & Liberty Award is presented to an outstanding figure for his or her contribution to the 
promotion of peace and freedom through law. 

 
It would be an honor to count on your participation as a prestigious speaker at the World Law Congress 
Dominican Republic 2025, which we are currently preparing. Your presence and participation, as a guest 
of honor, in the WLC would add great value to the program that is being developed, especially in the 
section on constitutional law that we are preparing, in which the speakers will be the Presidents of 
the Constitutional and Supreme Courts of the world. Please find attached the draft program for your 
information in case it would be of interest. 
 
We would be pleased to arrange a meeting with the WLF team developing the WLC 2025 Program to 
discuss more specifically your possible participation in the event. 
 
Trusting in your interest in the World Law Congress Dominican Republic 2025, we remain attentive to 
your kind response. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 

Javier Cremades 
President World Law Foundation & World Jurist Association 

https://worldjurist.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5_9_oGlDi_4&feature=youtu.be

